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Due to scheduling conflicts, this month’s Spotlight 
will present an “Odds and Ends” column that I 
received from Larry Swanson from the National 
SDC.  I hope you enjoy it, and our normal format 
Spotlight should return next month. 

 
 

Next Meeting: 
Thursday, October 16th at 7:30 p.m. 

Marjorie Post Park Community 
Room 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

SEPTEMBER MEETING RECAP 
 

 
 

Our meeting opened with the Salute to the Flag at 
8:11 P.M. 
 

I read the meeting recap for August.  The recap was 
accepted by Tom Portesy, and seconded by Hy 
Pupkin. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Treasurer Frank Sammon reviewed all expenses and 
income since our last meeting. 
Expenses included Newsletter, ink cartridge and 
paper for the newsletter and meeting refreshments. 
Checking income included refreshments, 50/50 and 
bank interest. 
There was no activity in our savings account. 
Financially, our club is in good condition.  If any 
member would like more complete information 
regarding expenses and account balances, please 
contact either Frank Sammon or me. 
Frank’s report was accepted by Howard Naval, and 
seconded by Lanning Baron. 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
Our annual club picnic at Belmont Lake State Park 
was a big success.  The weather was perfect and the 
food was delicious.  Kevin and Mitch did the cooking 
and kept the hot dogs, hamburgers and corn coming. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Smithtown Heritage Country Fair on Sept. 21st. 
There is a Corvair show the same day. 
 

We agreed that we should set a date and make the 
necessary reservation at Molly Malone’s in Bay 
Shore for our annual Holiday Brunch.  This will be 
instead of a December meeting.  We selected a 
TENTATIVE date of Sunday, December 7th with a 
fallback date of December 14th.  Bob Andreocci will 
make the arrangements.  Thanks Bob! 
 

We also agreed to have a club breakfast at the Garage 
Eatery in Islandia on Saturday, October 18th.  
 

President Kevin Healion recently purchased a ’64 
Studebaker GT Hawk. 

 

Regarding our next Reunion Sunday, Tom suggested 
that we alter our awards process and have a “Best of 
Show” award for both pre-war and post-war orphan 
cars.  We will be discussing possible changes at 
future meetings. 
 

There WILL be an October and a November meeting 
of our club. 
 

Tom Portesy mentioned that he has been trying to get 
the Manhattan Chapter involved in our Reunion 
Sunday.  We can’t figure out why they don’t come, 
since they do get involved in other meets outside of 
NYC. 
 

SPOTLIGHT: 
President Kevin Healion suggested that each of us 
email or send a photo of our Studes to Cathy. Frank 
also asked our members to send articles to Cathy 
a.s.a.p. 
 

GOOD AND WELFARE: 
Welcome back to V.P. Tom Portesy.  He’s feeling 
much better now.  
 

Our 50/50 was won by Howard Naval, who donated 
his winnings back to the club treasury. 
 

Our meeting adjourned at 9:20 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
Roger Price, Recording Secretary 

 

ANOTHER BREAKFAST RUN 
 

 
 

Since we had a lot of people who had conflicts 
with our last Breakfast Run, we decided to try for 
another.  The Chapter will be meeting at 9:00 a.m. on 
Saturday, October 18th at the Garage Restaurant in 
Hauppauge for breakfast.  The eatery is located close 
to the Long Island Expressway at Exit 57 in an 
industrial area where there is absolutely minimal 
activity on Saturday mornings.  There is ample 
parking for our cars. 

This will be a good run; it’s local and since we’re 
talking breakfast, it won’t take up the whole day.  
This is an event for all members, and we just want to 



 

see members’ cars out there.  We’re not expecting 
show cars, so bring out your car and come join us for 
a fun morning! 

 

SAVE THE DATE(S)!  
 

 
 

 We hope to finalize the date for our Holiday 
Brunch in the very near future.  For planning 
purposes, keep December 7th and December 14th open 
on your calendars for now.  The Brunch is generally 
from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. at Molly Malone’s in Bay 
Shore.  We generally have a great turnout and a really 
good time, so you don’t want to miss it! 
 Look for the final date in the next issue of the 
Spotlight. 
 

A FEW PHOTOS 
 

 Below are a few photos from my stash of events 
over the years.  Hope you enjoy them. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

LONG ISLAND CHAPTER STUDEBAKER DRIVERS CLUB  
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION  
�
 

NAME: 
  

Birthday (Mo/Day): 
 

 

SPOUSE: 
  

Birthday (Mo/Day): 
 

 

ADDRESS: 
  

Anniversary (Mo/Day):  
 

 

PHONE: 
  

CELL:  
 

 

E-MAIL: 
   

STUDEBAKERS OWNED: 
 

 

YEAR 
 

MODEL 
 

BODY STYLE 
   

   

   

To join or renew your membership, mail completed membership form, with membership fee payable to 
“LI Chapter SDC” to Frank Sammon, 105 Ridge Avenue, No. Great River, NY 11722-3430   

DUES: Annual Dues are $15.00.  New members joining January – June: $15.00, after July $10.00. 

NOTE: YOU MUST BE A MEMBER OF THE SDC TO JOIN A LOC AL CHAPTER.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


